
 

 

Planning Commission Minutes 
 
December 5, 2017 
 
The regular meeting of the Planning Commission of Franklin Township, was held in the 
Township Office was called to order at 1902 hours by Chairwoman Denise Benedict. Also 
present were Commission members Dennis Howard, Terry Rea, and George Plavcan. Visitors 
present: D Carver, Helen Caccavo and Dee Engel.   
 
VISITORS/PUBLIC COMMENT 
None 
 
MINUTES 
Dennis Howard made a motion to approve the minutes of November 7, 2017. George Plavcan 
seconded.  Carried by all. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
A discussion on preliminary designs submitted from Brian Lentz on subdividing his property. All 
the designs submitted pass all the requirements for Franklin Township.  
Helen Caccavo had questions in regards to in the township has any long term on going road 
improvement/maintenance programs. The Planning Commission would like to work on this in 
the future designating which roads are paved versus unpaved, how many homes on each road.  
A discussion was held in regards to updating the comprehenisive plans.  
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
None. 
 
FUTURE BUSINESS 
Long Term Road Goals 
Parks & Recs 
 
The next meeting will be Wednesday January 3, 2018 at 7:00pm.  
 
ADJOURN 
Dennis Howard made a motion to adjourn the meeting on December 5, 2017. Terry Rea 
seconded.   Carried by all.  The meeting was adjourned at 2001 hours. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ramona Junkins, Recording Secretary 


